
                                    

10:30 A. M. -- MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE                        

                        December 26, 2021 

“But when the fulness of the time was come, God sent 

forth his son, made of a woman, made under the law.” 

         Galatians 4:4 

 

Come, Now It is the Time to…                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
                                        

Prepare Our Hearts For Worship:  

Piano Prelude   Virginia Skinner         

Welcome & Announcements                             Eddie James 

Invocation   Deacon 

    

Praise & Call Upon the Lord:  

 
Hymn No: 182   “ Go, Tell It On A Mountain”  Congregation                              

  

    Scripture Reading & Morning Prayer Dr. David Hines  

                              Psalm 84 

Worship Him in Song: 
      

  Special Music:       Emily Skinner 

 

Hear & Commit to God’s Holy Word: 
 

 Message:     A Little Family Holiday Tension    Dr. David Hines                                 

                             Luke 2:41-52 

     

    Hymn No:  585      “Count Your Blessings”                   Congregation                                                                                                  

                                     

Depart to Serve Him: 

 
 Benediction                                                                 Dr. David Hines                        

 Postlude                                                Virginia Skinner 

 

               

 

                         

                                                            

CHURCH STAFF & CONTACT INFO 

     

      Dr. David Hines, Supply Pastor               Charles Tucker, Music Director 
       Cell Phone (919) 580-8266                                Cell Phone (252) 341- 2259    

 kdavidhines@gmail.com                       charlestuckerfarms@gmail.com                                            
                                               www.gumswampchurch.org   

                                                                                                                                                  

 SERVING THE LORD WITH GLADNESS   

   Deacon of the Week (Dec 26-Jan 01) .....Eddie James (252-916-4182) 

• Next Week (Jan 02-Jan 08) ............. Chris Winter (252-916-2626) 

 

               ANNOUNCEMENTS & UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

• Dec 29 – Wed – Youth Meeting 6:30 pm 

• Jan 01 – Sat. –  New Year’s Day – Happy New Year! 

• Jan 02 – Sun –  Deacons Meeting @ 4:00 pm 

• Jan 04 – Tues – Ladies Aux Meeting @ 6:00 pm 

• Jan 10 -  Mon – Laymen Meeting @ 6:00 pm 

• Jan 12 – Wed – Quarterly Conference @ 7:00 pm  

• Jan 16 – Sun -   Communion & Feet Washing  

 

 

CELEBRATING WITH OUR FAMILY MEMBERS – DEC 26-JAN 01 

                                       

                                                 Birthdays  

                                   Jean Strickland – Mon, Dec 27 

                                              Anniversaries 

                                    No Anniversaries this week 

 

LAST WEEK’S ATTENDANCE & OFFERINGS – DEC 19-DEC 22 

 

• General Offering                                     $3,720.00 

Memory of Howard Bullock        75.00            

• Sunday School Attendance                                    18   

• Worship Attendance                          65           

mailto:kdavidhines@gmail.com
mailto:charlestuckerfarms@gmail.com
http://www.gumswampchurch.org/


            
                                   Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation,                                                                                  

by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to                      
God. And the peace of God, which transcends all understanding,                                                         

will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus.”  
~~Philippians 4:6-7~~          

                                                 

                          

                Bud Avery                             Floyd Little                   

                Johnny Ballance                    Jason Loftin     

                Greg Barrow                          Rev Tom Malin 

                 Kristi Boquin                        David Moore, Jr. 

                Elizabeth Boyd                      Delaine Rigsbee 

               Annas Bullock                        Randy Sutton 

               Christy Cannady                    Joy Taylor 

               Marie Carraway                     Myrtle Teel 

               Geraldine Clark                     Jamie Tugwell 

               Laurie Cook                           Sherry Vernelson 

               J. W. Corbett                          Peggy Williams  

              Kathy Dupree                          

              Ray Ennis                                

              Jean Halsey                     

              Carl Holloman   

              Eugene James 

              Naomi Jenkins     

              Faye Jones       

              Nancy Lewis   

                                                            
             

                                

                      

 

Our Pastor, Church, Sunday School, & Youth 

Our Church Leaders and Missionaries at Home and Abroad 

Our Community Leaders & Protectors—Teachers, Firefighters & Law Enforcement 

Our Political Leaders and the Men & Women Who Serve in Our Military 

Healthcare Workers 

The Unchurched & Unsaved  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

• Please call or text Deborah Warren Durham 

 @ 252-531-7787 if you would like to add or remove 

someone from the prayer list or have any pertinent 

information for our church family. 
               

 
 
 
 

 
   
                                     
 

 Dear Gum Swamp Family, 
Please accept our heartfelt thanks for your gifts to us last Sunday. You 
amazed us with your thoughtfulness and generosity. It has been our joy 
to share God's Good News and worship with you each Sunday. I look 
forward to helping you through this transition until such time as 
God sends you a pastor. May love and peace of the Christ child continue 
to bless you this Christmas season, and may 2022 bring you all joy and 
love. 
With all our love and prayers, 
David and Teresa 
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